THE SILO

Manutes of May 18, 1941

General

The editor reported that the material for the next issue of The Silo has been finally selected, arranged, and sent to the printer. The proofs are to be returned immediately.

Report

The editor discussed with the board the report which she is preparing for Mr. Leigh. This report will include the major changes in The Silo, the problems, and the future policy. The financial aspect will be discussed.

This report, which will be written in the form of an E.P.C. report will be made out by the first week in June.

Divisional Exhibit

At the end of the year, there are exhibits of division work. The Silo would ordinarily be an important feature
of the Literature exhibit. There was discussion of whether this
is in accordance with The Silo's policy of representing the
work of all majors. The question was referred for further
discussion.

The meeting was adjourned